
  

 
 

 
13th June 2025 

 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
Year 5/6 Summer Show – Timings and Costumes 
 
The show is on Tuesday 24th JUNE. 
 
We are looking forward to performing our summer show ‘Alice The Musical on Tuesday 24th June at 
Shoreham Village Hall.  The matinee performance will commence at 1.30pm on Tuesday 24th June and the 
evening performance at 5.30pm- in the Village Hall.   
 
The children have worked exceptionally hard, not only learning their lines, but also being independent in 
selecting what costume is appropriate to their character and going away and organising them (thank you so 
much for supplying them!). If your child has not mentioned a costume at all - please don’t panic(!) but do talk 
to them or please come and see me and we can think about ideas.  For example, the animals could just be 
appropriate coloured tops and bottoms.  If you need ears, this is something we could make in school, but please 
do let me know!  
 
For the evening performance on Tuesday 24th June please ensure that your child is back at the Village Hall 
at 5.00pm.  For allergy purposes, please could I ask that those children who want to wear make-up bring their 
own make- up in, and apply their make up beforehand for the evening performance.  
 
Please remember that the hall has limited places, and although you are very welcome to bring family and 
friends, do bear this in mind.  
 
We do not charge for tickets to see the Summer Show but we do appreciate donations which can be placed in 
the labelled bucket after the evening show.   Donations will be used to support the children’s learning in the 
forthcoming school year. 
 
I know this is really going to be an amazing show- we look forward to seeing you at one, if not both of the 
performances.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Mrs Sheraton  
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